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Tax Slip Mailing Dates 
 

Tax slips will be mailed out by 

February 28, 2022.  

You may receive your slip after these 

dates due to time in transit.  

Payroll Software Update 
 

We are excited to announce that 

new payroll software was 

implemented on January 1, 2022.  

 

We look forward to providing a more 

streamlined service to our Mennonite 

Brethren churches and 

organizations.  

Interest Rate 
 

The rate for January 1 to June 30, 

2022 is 1.60% per annum.  
 

We trust you will find this a 

competitive rate for an investment 

that is not locked in, has no term and 

no fees. 

 

 

 

Celebrating 30 Years with CCMBC! 
 

 
2021 marked 30 years of service for Char Hildebrand. Char joined 

our team as Group Plan Administrator back in 1991 and has since 

had varied responsibilities within the finance department. At present, 

she is the Payroll and Benefits Manager. Many of you have likely 

interacted with her at some point over these years.  
 

Thank you, Char, for your faithful service! 
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Thank you for choosing CCMBC Legacy Fund! 

By investing with CCMBC Legacy Fund, you provide the capital 
necessary for us to extend mortgages to our churches, pastors, 
schools, and camps, enabling them to have a presence in the 
communities they serve. The difference between the rates charged 
to borrowers and paid to investors provides the “margin for ministry” 
that helps CCMBC Legacy to provide important financial and 
administrative services to our MB family. Your participation enables 
us to provide mortgages to 100 churches and pastors, payroll 
services to 190 churches, accounting services to 29 organizations, 
group insurance administration for more than 1,000 employees, 
and pension administration for more than 1,500 participants. Your 
support is broadly impactful and appreciated.  

Thank you! 
 

 

A word from our CEO 

We are blessed for your continued support for our organization and Mennonite Brethren family. On 
behalf of our team at Legacy, I wish you God’s richest blessings in 2022.  
 
 

“From his abundance we have all received one gracious blessing after another.” – John 1:16 

 

Meet your Accounting Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for your Admin Form?  
In the past, an Administrative Form 

was included with your semi-annual 

account statement.  

You can now download a PDF 

Admin Form from our website 

www.ccmbclegacyfund.com.  

You can also email 

legacy@mbchurches.ca or call our 

office at 1-888-669-6575 to request a 

form.  

 

Fang Nan (top left) 
Accounting Technician 

 

Sebastian Cueto (top left) 
Accounting Technician 

 

Karen Alvarez (center) 
Accounting Manager 

 

Orest Pelech (top right) 
Accounting Supervisor 

 

 

 

Amy Thiessen (top right) 
Accounting Clerk 

 

Vicki Dyck (bottom left) 
Accounting Clerk 

 

Esther Froese (bottom right) 
Accounting Clerk 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your faithful investment in the CCMBC ministry. 
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